
 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that information on the 13th annual EALTA Conference in 2016 is 

now available on the EALTA website (www.ealta.eu.org > EALTA Conference) and at 

http://www.upv.es/contenidos/EALTA2016/  

  

The conference will be held from 

 5-8 May 2016 at the Universitat Politècnica de València (Spain) 

 

The theme for the conference, based on suggestions from many members, focuses on  

  

Assessment of what…? – Revisiting the issue of construct(s) 

  

You will find information about the theme, as well as a Call for abstracts on the website. We 

look forward to receiving many proposals for papers, work-in-progress presentations and posters. 

The deadline for submission is 

  

10 November 2015. 

  

On the conference website you will also find a Call for proposals to lead one of the pre-

conference workshops (3-5 may). The deadline for this is 15 September 2015. 

  

Please visit the conference website regularly, as we will be uploading more information 

gradually. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the Universitat Politecnica de Valencia 

2016! 

  

 Best wishes, 

  

 
 
 

Gudrun Erickson                                    Cristina Perez Guillot 

EALTA President                                   2016 Conference organizer 
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